
 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
2 questions received from members of the public. 
 
 
1. From Mr Groves to Councillor B Maney 
 

Bearing in mind the last local plan for Thurrock was published in 1997, when 
will the new Local Plan be published? 

 
2. From Mr Austin to Councillor Jefferies 
 

In the interests of openness and transparency, and to alleviate 
concerns the Tilbury Towns Fund plan even fulfilled the required 
criteria, can the new leader of the council update Tilbury residents on 
the current status of the Towns Fund including what funding has 
already been approved and received? 
 

 
 


